
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

Friday 22 November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/ Carers,  

I am writing to inform you that your child has the opportunity to visit Coventry University for a Sports 

Experience Day on Tuesday 17 December. The day is designed to give students the opportunity to 

understand the contents of their A-level course in practice and experience possibly studying sport 

beyond the Sixth Form at university. Students will have the opportunity to get involved in sessions 

relating to Sports Coaching, Sport and Exercise Science and Sports and Exercise Therapy, learning the 

similarities and differences between the courses and identifying potential future career pathways. It 

will include a range of 45-minute sessions, led by some of their experts in Sport, exploring some of the 

state-of-the-art sports equipment schools do not have access to. 

We will leave school at 11.15am and return to School for 4pm, travelling by school minibus.  Students 

should bring a packed lunch, or sufficient money to purchase lunch during the day. 

Students need to come to school that day in suitable sports clothing to take part in practical sessions 

during the day. 

There is no cost for this trip however, please complete the attendance and consent details via 

ParentPay  (www.patentpay.com)  by Friday 6 December if you wish your child to take part in this visit. 

Educational site visits are an additional opportunity for students to support their learning.  Should we 

have any concerns regarding a student’s behaviour prior to the trip, that student will be withdrawn 

from the trip and individual parents will be notified accordingly.  

It is advisable that students do not take valuables on this trip. However, if it is necessary, please ensure 

that your own insurance covers such items.  

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me 

at School. 

  

Your sincerely 

 

Mr Brannan  

Subject leader for PE 

 

 

 

 

http://www.patentpay.com/

